
Comment from R Brucker 

I drive a 2020 Ford Raptor for work and even though I am 73 inches tall, I have a very hard time seeing 

over the hood. I believe it would be a much safer truck if the front of the hood was at least 6in. shorter. 

It should follow the same restraints as the Sprinter van. 

 


